
  

TRINITY 3   
25th June 2023 

We welcome Revd Neil Robinson, his wife Helen, and Trudy as BSL interpreter to our 
11.00am service on Sunday as a special celebration of chaplaincy to the deaf community.  
Why not come along and learn more - even a bit of sign language? This is a great opportunity to learn 
more about how we can support inclusivity in our worshipping and wider community. Revd Becky. 
 

PARISH DIARY         
Saturday 24th      10.00am  Coffee and Chat. Meeting Room. 
Sunday 25th        8.00am    Communion at All Saints  (BCP). 
                                        9.30am    Communion at St George’s. 
                                      11.00am    A special celebration of chaplaincy to the deaf community.  

Revd Neil will share with us, in worship, his experiences of being a 
chaplain to the deaf communities in Salisbury Diocese. The service 
will include Neil sharing some experiences, and an interview, hymns 
and songs signed by his interpreter, as well as a short Bible reading, 
sermon and prayers.  For anyone who is unable to attend the service is 
being recorded and will be available to view on the Parish YouTube site. 

Tuesday 27th          9.00am  Morning prayer. All Saints.  
                                     12.00pm  MU Diocesan Communion service in the Cathedral. 
       1.30pm   Magazine Collation in the Meeting Room.                                      
Wednesday 28th            9.00am     Morning prayer. St George’s. 
     10.00am  Coffee and Chat. Meeting Room. 
                                       7.30pm   Pause for Thought. Rose & Crown.  
      Theme: “The relationship between schools and Christianity.” 
Saturday 1st        10.00am  Coffee and Chat. Meeting Room. 
Sunday 2nd       9.30am  Communion at St George’s. 
                                     11.00am     Communion at All Saints. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please PRAY for: 
❖ a continued celebration of the contribution of the Windrush pioneers and those who followed; for 

racial justice, and our own willingness to include others.   Britain marks the 75th anniversary of the 
1948 arrival of the Windrush, carrying new migrants from the Caribbean. 

❖ peace between Russia and Ukraine - those who have died, those who mourn, those who seek 
refuge, wisdom for all who lead and those affected by the dam breakage. 

❖ the Church of Bangladesh - its 115 churches. Witnessing Christ is the basis for the Church’s work to 
bring wholeness and fullness of life through wide-ranging education, health and social development 
among all people irrespective of caste, creed, colour, language and religion. 

❖ the Episcopal Churches in South Sudan and Sudan especially for the Archbishop and Bishop of 
Yambio in South Sudan.  We are asked to pray for the continued safety of the church and for peace 
to come again, for the work of Archbishop Ezekiel Kondo, the Primate of the Episcopal Church and 
the sanctuary the cathedral. 

❖ all the parishes in the Blackmore Vale Deanery. 

❖ the Armed Forces, especially the Armed Forces Weekend. 

❖ our City Councillors. 

❖ those who live in Maplecroft and Lime Kiln Way. 

❖ the management of forests and rainforests that support our living, breathing earth. 

❖ those who are sick, and all who care for them, especially Kath, Jill, Simon, Barbara, Pam, Anne, 
Sheila and Joanna. 

❖ those who have died especially the 38 pupils of the Lhubiriha Secondary School in Mpondwe, 
western Uganda, killed by the allied democratic forces linked to Islamic State. All who have lost 
their lives due to religious intolerance. 
 

READINGS  
Romans 6: 1b-11    P152 

Matthew 10: 24-39 P10 
 
 
 

POST COMMUNION 
O God, whose beauty is beyond our imagining 
and whose power we cannot comprehend: 
show us your glory as far as we can grasp it, 
and shield us from knowing more than we can bear 
until we may look upon you without fear; 
through Jesus Christ our Saviour.  AMEN. 
 

PRAYER FOR THE DAY 
God our saviour, 
look on this wounded world in pity and in power; 
hold us fast to your promises of peace won for 
us by your Son, our Saviour Jesus Christ.  
AMEN. 

 



A huge “Thank you” 
Thank you to everyone who helped in different ways with the Harnham Hub Fest last weekend.  
Thank you to all who came along. Our special thanks go to Debbie Salberg who took on the main 
organisation of the event. Those who attended had a fantastic time, and we are pleased to report 
£1,200 has been raised towards the Hall Transformation Project. If you have any feedback on how 
things could be improved for another time, please email or speak to Charles or Revd Becky. 
 

 
THE SUDAN FETE is held in the Bishop’s garden at South Canonry in 
the Close this Sunday from 2.00 – 5.00pm in aid of the Sudan Medical 
Link. Do come and support it, enjoy the occasion and see the camels! It 
is another chance to stock up on your cards, too ! 
Katharine Callard. 
 
 

Swift Walk and Talk – Saturday 1st July – 8.00 – 9.30pm 
Come and see the largest swift nesting colony in Salisbury. 
This walk and talk will allow you to observe the spectacular 
acrobatics of the Swift up close. Learn more about its life 
and why it needs our help. Meet outside Sarum College in 
the Cathedral Close. 
A suggested donation of £5 will be collected on the day. 

 
 

Parish Fete & Fun Day - 29th July 
Our Parish Fete is fast approaching and it’s 
important we make it a big success.  We are 
working with the local council and contributing 
to the day ourselves through stalls and 
overseeing the event. Our fete organisation 
team would like you to help in any way you 
can. Revd. Becky. 
 
You can help by: 

✓ Putting the date in your diaries and 
come along on the day.  

✓ Telling people - families and friends 
either verbally or via social media. 

✓ Displaying the poster for us, on your 
garden gate, in a house or car window.  

✓ Helping on the day, either with setting 
up or by being on a stall for an hour. We 
need; 8 people to be on the gate to take 
donations, 4 people on the hook a duck, 
coconut shy etc, 4 people on the ‘water 
into wine’ game. 2 more people on the 
bar. 

✓ Donating books, toys, games, jigsaws 
and bottles of drink. Bring them to 
church on Sundays or drop off to the 
Parish Office on Fridays 3-4.30pm.   If 
you need a collection of items please 
contact Revd Becky. 

✓ If you have or know of people who have a classic or vintage vehicle, they would like to show 
off in a display in the car park, contact Linda Baker. 

✓ If you or a person you know would like a craft stall on the day. You can book a stall for £20.  
Contact Linda Baker.  


